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WANTED! 

All parents and carers know how much children 
enjoy exploring large cardboard boxes etc. 
Resources which inspire open-ended play allow 
children to express themselves freely and 
creatively without limitations.  For example the 
large box may be a giant’s slipper in the morning 
and a spaceship in the afternoon.  

 To support our children in their creative endeavors 
the Green Team would very much welcome and 
appreciate donations of: 

 Clean junk modelling (boxes etc.) 
 Milk bottle tops 
 Sturdy wooden cable reels 
 Small wooden pallets 
 Any kind of fabric 
 Wool 
 Natural materials – e.g. pine cones 
 Corks 
 Extra large or extra small 

tyres 
 Children’s Wellies 

Donations may be dropped off 
before or after school in the Green Area courtyard. 
Thank you so much for your support.  

 

 

MOVING ON UP 

All the children in Green Area have now started 

preparing for their new classes in September.  Nursery 

children are been encouraged to use the Reception 

area with support at selected times.  Transition 

meetings will be held on 20th and 22nd June and 

transition days will follow later this term for children 

moving up to the Reception classes.  Blue Area 

teachers will be joining our classes for story time in 

forthcoming weeks and Reception children will be 

visiting their new classrooms informally.  During the 

last week of term the Reception children will spend 

time with their new teacher in their new classroom, 

trying some Year One taster activities – more 

information will follow. 

APP NEWS 

If you haven’t downloaded the Westfield App, please 

do try it.  The App is free and it contains lots of news, 

regular updates and reminders about life at Westfield 

Primary Academy.  

 

REMINDERS 

P.E Sessions – In the Reception classes formal P.E sessions will be held on Wednesdays.    

The children will be sent home wearing their kit on Wednesday afternoons.  The children 

will soon be starting their Sports Day preparations. Sports Day will be held on Tuesday 

4th July with a reserve Sports Day on Tuesday 11th July for Nursery and Reception 

children. 

 

Lastly we look forward to welcoming you to the GRT and GRD joint Class Assembly on 

Tuesday 27th June at 2.45pm in the hall.   


